
Submissions Regarding the Proposed Changes  
to Level II and III Funding Process 

 
 
Parents, School Divisions and Educational Stakeholders are invited to provide 
written submissions regarding the proposed changes to the Special Needs Level 
II and III funding process.  Submissions will be received by Manitoba Education, 
Citizenship and Youth up to and including December 15, 2006. 
 
Guidelines for Submissions: 
 

• Please focus your submissions on the five proposals that have been 
suggested and the completion of the feedback form regarding the 
proposals. 
 

• Written submissions must contain the name and address of the 
person/organization making the submission. 
 

• Please direct your submission using any of the following formats: 
 
Canada Post c/o  External Funding Review 
   Manitoba Education, Citizenship and Youth 
   203 - 1181 Portage Avenue 
   Winnipeg MB  R3G 0T3 
 
Fax   (204) 948-2291 
 
E-mail   externalfundingreview@shaw.ca 
 
For additional information on the proposed changes to the funding 
process, please visit our web site at: www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/efr/index.html
 
If you require additional information, please contact Darryl Johnson at  
(204) 470-7507. 

http://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/efr/index.html

